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OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301 e

PUBLIC APFAIRS Ref: FPA 460

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route #12
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Reference is made to your letter of June 1, 1977, related to your
Privacy Act request for Department of Defense records pertuining
toc you and to an Army Speclal Agent, James Powell. Your letter
was recelved in this office on June 8, 1977.

You requested in your letter that my staff perform additional
research to obtain Agent Powell's organization and commanding
officer. This is to assure you that when your request was trans-—
ferred to the Department of the Army, my staff included the Agent's
unit designation and Dallas address at that time.

The agencies to which we referred your request will be responding
to you in the near future. Until additional records are located
which indicate a required action from this office, this letter
concludes our response to your request.

We will be happy to provide any additional information you desire
pertaining to Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts matters.
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